
Dear members and guests, why not pop into  

òThe Pelicanõs Restó 

Open: Tuesday to Saturday 

Lunch: from 12noon ñ Dinner: from 5.00pm 

Treat yourself to one of our popular specials. Blackboard Menu & a la carte 

and Special Functions Catered for at very reasonable prices. 

Pelican Brief     APRIL 2019  

Pelican Waters Bowls Club 
49 Nelson Street, Golden Beach 

Ph: 54 921032  -  Fax: 54 921066 

Email: secpelicanbowls@westnet.com.au 
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PLEASE NOTE  

The May Pelican Brief will be published for distribution in late APRIL. Please have all 

reports, articles and photos (with descriptions) for May emailed directly to the  

editor by Thursday 25th April 2019:        editorpelicanbowls@westnet.com.au.  

 

 

We would like to welcome all visitors and new members, Full and Social into 
our Club. We hope you enjoy the facilities of the Club. If you have any   
queries do not hesitate to contact the Club Secretary,  
Scott Battersby. 

5ŜōōƛŜ /ǊŀǾŜƴ ǿƻƴ 
ǘƘŜǎŜ ǘƻƻƭǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
Ǝƛŀƴǘ ǊŀƉŜΦ  
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LADIES BOWLING ARM - MARCH 2019 PRESIDENTôS REPORT 

The number of lady bowlers has been down due to the hot weather. The championship singles 
competition is well under way.  The final between Patti Claridge and Jen Gordon will be played on 
Wednesday 27th March. Our graded and drawn pairs will be on the 3rd April. 
 
The juniors will be competing at our club on 7th,10th and 11th April. Come down and watch some 
good bowls.  
 
The club looks good after a big clean up of the surroundings. 
 
The Pelican Waters ladies team won the district 4ôs competition at Kawana club. It is the first time 
since its inception that PW have won. Sue Kuskey skipped the team with Patti Claridge, Helen 
McGlynn and Robyn Schey. There were 4 pairs teams who competed in the district competition. 
There were some close games but we did not bring home the trophy. 
 
The ladies pennant competition format has changed. At the last meeting, it was decided by vote 
that there will be one game played each day over 5 weeks on a Saturday. No final- first past the 
post. There will be 3 home and 2 away games this year and 2 home and 3 away next year. 
 
The selectors are busy choosing teams for the Caloundra/Waters shield to be held at our club on 
12th June. 
 
We had a successful day with the Bribie Island in-visit. A total of 70 players competed The teams 
were mixed with us and them and a good time was had by all. A special thanks to Renee and her 
catering team as there were many happy diners at lunch.  
 
The crime stoppers day was a success although our number of bowler contribution was minimal. 
We think this was due to lack of  adequate advertising prior to the event so will learn from this. 
 
We have been encouraging bowlers to use their own cups or water bottles to reduce the number of 
disposable cups. 
 
We have been kindly donated a lovely crochet rug in our club colours to be raffled and drawn at 
our winter carnival.  Special thanks to Julie Roberts for her beautiful work and the ladies who 
contributed to purchase the wool. 
 
Happy bowling, 
Helen McGlynn 

LBA President 

 

 

The first time PW have won the shield 
since itôs inception in 2003. 

  
L to R 

Patti Claridge. Helen McGlynn. Robyn 
Schey and skip Sue Kuskey.  
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